
April 12, 2022

John Ahern

Tony Whidden

Donna Storter Long

Jerry Sapp

Tim Stanley

Glades County Commissioners

PO Box 10

500 Avenue J, Suite 102

Moore Haven, Florida 33471

Dear Glades County Commissioners:

As faith-leaders of diverse backgrounds, we write to strongly urge you to end the contract with the
Department of Homeland Security for the continued operation of Glades County Detention Center as an
ICE immigration detention center.

An alarming number of complaints documenting similar human rights abuses have come to our attention
and cause us grave concern. As leaders in your community, you have a responsibility to keep community
members safe, even those who are incarcerated or detained. We want to bring to your attention the
pervasive medical neglect, unlawful use of toxic chemicals, sexual abuse, distribution of contaminated
food, discrimination, and death threats from Glades County staff that have taken place in this facility. It
has even been brought to our attention that video surveillance footage continues to be deleted, which
undermines the ability to fully investigate and address these issues.

Motivated and guided by our faith, it is our obligation to speak up for those who are being mistreated
and who are suffering. Our communities are composed of people from all walks of life, immigrants, and
non-immigrants alike, and we need to ensure that everyone is treated with the dignity and respect that
they deserve.

While we understand that this is a decision that will have impacts on your community and we don’t take
that lightly, we also urge you to think about the repercussions this has on those detained, their families,
and loved ones. Doing the right thing is not always easy, but what makes a strong leader is having the
courage and character to make these difficult decisions even when they are tough. We can disagree
about public policy, but we should be able to agree on basic human dignity.

This month you have an opportunity to put an end to the infractions that have taken place in your
community. We urge you to end this contract and the suffering that it has caused so many families once
and for all.

Sincerely,



Rabbi Barry Silver, Esq.
Founder of the Interfaith Justice League
Spiritual leader of Congregation L’Dor Va-Dor
Founder of Cosmic Judaism uniting science and religion
Member of the Florida Legislature 1996-1998
Boynton Beach, Florida
barryboca@aol.com

Janay Cauthen

Acting Executive Director

Families For Freedom

New York

janay@familiesforfreedom.org

The Reverend Candace D. Thomas

Christ Congregational United Church of Christ

Palmetto Bay, FL

cccpastor@att.net

Beyssa Buil

Community Minister & Humanist Chaplain

The Grey Tea Kettle Chaplaincy Community Care & Support

All Souls Miami Unitarian Universalist Congregation

Miami, Florida

chaplainbeyssa@greyteakettle.com

Richard MacMaster

Gainesville's Interfaith Alliance for Immigrant Justice

Gainesville, Florida

rmacmast@ufl.edu

Andrea Montanez

Advocacy Director

HOPE Community Center

Apopka, Florida

amontanez@HCC-OFFM.org

Alessandra Zago

Elders Wife, Community group leader

Oaks Church Brooklyn

Brooklyn, NY

alessandrathomas26@gmail.com
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Claudia Lucero
Executive Director
Chicago Religious Leadership Network on Latin America-CRLN
Chicago, IL
clucero@crln.org

Rev. Andy Oliver

Senior Pastor

Allendale United Methodist Church

St. Petersburg, Florida

andy@allendaleumc.org

Rev. Brad Schmidt

CityChurch

Wilton Manors, Florida

Brad@citychurchftl.com

Pastor Eve MacMaster

Emmanuel Mennonite Church

Gainesville, Florida

gnvmenno@bellsouth.net

Rabbi David Spey

Temple Bat Yam of East Fort Lauderdale

Ft. Lauderdale, Florida

rabbispey@templebatyam.org

Juan del Hierro

Co-Senior Minister

Unity on the Bay

Miami, Florida

juan@unityonthebay.org

Nick Hage

Pastor of Communications

Miami Vineyard Church

Miami, Florida

nickhage96@gmail.com
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Guadalupe De La Cruz

Florida Director

American Friends Service Committee FL

Miami, Florida
gdelacruz@afsc.org

Rev. Dr. Russell L Meyer
Executive Director
Florida Council of Churches
Tampa, Florida
rmeyer@floridachurches.org
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